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My Life in Black and White Feb 23 2022 When beautiful high school student Lexi is involved in
an automobile accident that leaves her disfigured, she must learn who she really is beyond a
pretty face, and she must also learn to forgive. Simultaneous.
In the Key of Nira Ghani Apr 03 2020 Amy Mathers Award Winner MYRCA Award Nominee R. Ross
Arnett Award Nominee American Library Association YALSA Quick Pick for Reluctant Readers Red
Maple Award Nominee Red Maple Honour Book Barnes & Noble's Top 25 Most Anticipated Own Voices
Novels Chapters-Indigo Most Anticipated Teen Books Junior Library Guild Selection CCBC Best
Pick for Kids & Teens CCBC Red Leaf Literature OLA White Pine Teen Committee Summer Reading
List A Guyanese girl must find the balance between her parents' "old world" expectations and
traditions while pursuing her dream of being a great trumpeter in this award-winning,
contemporary, coming-of-age story, written by an #OwnVoices author. Nira Ghani has always
dreamed of becoming a musician. Her Guyanese parents, however, have big plans for her to
become a scientist or doctor. Nira's grandmother and her best friend, Emily, are the only
people who seem to truly understand her desire to establish an identity outside of the one
imposed on Nira by her parents. When auditions for jazz band are announced, Nira realizes
it's now or never to convince her parents that she deserves a chance to pursue her passion.
As if fighting with her parents weren't bad enough, Nira finds herself navigating a new
friendship dynamic when her crush, Noah, and notorious mean-girl, McKenzie "Mac," take a
sudden interest in her and Emily, inserting themselves into the fold. So, too, does Nira's
much cooler (and very competitive) cousin Farah. Is she trying to wiggle her way into the new
group to get closer to Noah? Is McKenzie trying to steal Emily's attention away from her? As
Farah and Noah grow closer and Emily begins to pull away, Nira's trusted trumpet "George"
remains her constant, offering her an escape from family and school drama. But it isn't until
Nira takes a step back that she realizes she's not the only one struggling to find her place
in the world. As painful truths about her family are revealed, Nira learns to accept people
for who they are and to open herself in ways she never thought possible. A relatable and
timely contemporary, coming-of age story, In the Key of Nira Ghani explores the social and
cultural struggles of a teen in an immigrant household.
Natasha And Other Stories Sep 20 2021 National Bestseller Globe and Mail Best Book of the
Year New York Times Notable Book of the Year Winner of the Commonwealth Writers’ Prize for
Best First Book (Canada and Caribbean Region) Winner of the Canadian Jewish Book Award,
Fiction Category Winner of the Toronto Book Award Winner of the Jewish Quarterly Wingate
Literary Prize for Fiction Winner of the Danuta Gleed Literary Award Finalist for the
Governor General’s Award for Fiction Finalist for CBC’s Canada Reads Finalist for the
Guardian First Book Award Finalist for the Borders Books and Music 2004 Original Voices Award
Finalist for the LA Times Book Prize The Bermans—Bella, Roman and their son, Mark—are Russian
Jews who fled the Riga of Brezhnev for Toronto, the city of their dreams. Natasha and Other
Stories is the chronicle of their search for a better life as they struggle to fit into a
foreign urban landscape. Told through Mark’s eyes, these are stories filled with heart, verve
and consequence. In “Tapka,” six-year-old Mark’s cocky game with a neighbour’s beloved dog
turns into a tragi-comedy of life lessons learned. In the title story, a teenage Mark faces a
stark, comical and ultimately searing introduction to first love at the experienced hands of
his cousin, Natasha, an immigrant from the new Russia. And in “Minyan,” Mark and his
grandfather watch as the death of an Odessan cab driver sets off a religious controversy
among the residents of a Jewish old-people’s home. Often funny and always wise, this much-

celebrated collection captures the immigrant experience with striking wit and deep sympathy.
All Rivers Run Free Nov 10 2020 'Raw, passionate, hallucinatory. Reading All Rivers Run Free
was to be lured by an edgy siren voice of fierce womanhood' Rachel Holmes A woman on the edge
of the sea finds a girl on the edge of life. Brittle but not yet broken, Ia Pendilly ekes out
a fierce life in a caravan on the coast of Cornwall. In years of living with Bran - her
embattled, battering cousin and common law husband - she's never yet had her own baby. So
when she discovers the waif washed up on the shore, Ia takes the risk and rescues her. And
the girl, in turn, will rescue something in Ia - bringing back a memory she's lost, giving
her the strength to escape, and leading her on a journey downriver. It will take her into the
fringes of a society she's shunned, collapsed around its own isolation. It will take her
through a valley ravaged by floods, into a world not too far from reckoning. It will take her
in search of her sister, and the dark remembrance of their parting. It will take her, break
her, remake her, in the shapes of freedom. Natasha Carthew is a startling new voice from
beyond the limits of common urban experience. She tells a tale of marginalisation and
motherhood in prose that crashes like waves on rocks; rough, breathless and beautiful.
Carte Blanche May 29 2022 Carte Blanche Volume Two Alex's Angel He needs her to believe in
him a lot more than she needs his protection... In the wake of a devastating epidemic,
sheltered Emily Eliot finds herself alone, making her own decisions for the first time. When
desperation leads her to sell her virtue, she walks straight into trouble. Enter one
gorgeous, golden haired gentleman bent on protecting her. Alexander Dalton came to the Blue
Duck Tavern seeking to lose himself in sexual pleasure. But when he saw the delicate and
vulnerable young woman, he couldn't turn away. Emily is alarmed by her own intense responses
as this charismatic and carnal man introduces her to erotic pleasure. Having lived as a
virtual prisoner of her grandmother's suffocating manipulation, Emily bridles under Alex's
possessive, protectiveness. And Alex's charming smile hides a dark secret that could destroy
their chance at happiness. Will their passion burn them up or bring them together?
Memorial Drive Mar 15 2021 Natasha Trethewey was born in Mississippi in the 60s to a black
mother and a white father. When she was six, Natasha's parents divorced, and she and her
mother moved to Atlanta. There, her mother met the man who would become her second husband,
and Natasha's stepfather. While she was still a child, Natasha decided that she would not
tell her mother about what her stepfather did when she was not there: the quiet bullying and
control, the games of cat and mouse. Her mother kept her own secrets, secrets that grew
harder to hide as Natasha came of age. When Natasha was nineteen and away at college, her
stepfather shot her mother dead on the driveway outside their home. With penetrating insight
and a searing voice that moves from the wrenching to the elegiac, Memorial Drive is a
compelling and searching look at a shared human experience of sudden loss and absence, and a
piercing glimpse at the enduring ripple effects of white racism and domestic abuse. Luminous,
urgent, and visceral, it cements Trethewey's position as one of the most important voices in
America today
Wanted Apr 15 2021 Wanted: White Wedding Natasha Oakley Seeing Daniel Ramsay struggle with
fatherhood makes memories of Freya's past come flooding back. Freya was a wild child, but on
the inside she always dreamed of happy–ever–afters and white weddings. Now she's grown up,
stunning and successful, and she knows she can help Daniel and his daughter. But Freya's
afraid of getting too close. She still has secrets too private to tell. Could it be that
after all these years she's met the man who has the ability to see straight into her heart?
Natasha & The Man In The White Coat Oct 22 2021 Natasha is a teenage girl who is dealing
with her mom having left. Sounds rather straight forward, right? Well, things are not what
they seem in Natasha's small town. There are scientists, people disappearing from under
bridges, and the possibility of faces not actually being the faces you see.
Yes You Can: Ace Your Exams Without Losing Your Mind May 05 2020 Ace your exams without
losing your mind with this one-stop, inspiring and empowering guide. Exams can seem
overwhelming – but they don't have to be. In Yes You Can: Ace Your Exams Without Losing Your
Mind, mental health campaigner and exam expert Natasha Devon uses her expertise to show you
not just how to stay calm in the face of exams, but also how you can absolutely smash them. *
Learn how your brain works - understand the point of stress and sort and tackle your
anxieties * Take a quiz to find out what kind of learner you are and tailor make your own
revision schedule * It's not all about work. Plan your study breaks with tips on baking,
doodling, dancing and relaxation techniques * Deal with exam days with the help of
mindfulness, power poses, recall and planning techniques Revolutionize the way YOU revise.
A Quiet Life Aug 08 2020 Wife. Mother. Spy.
Montage of a Dream Jul 27 2019 "Contributors reexamine the continuing relevance of Langston

Hughes's work and life to American, African American, and diasporic literatures and cultures.
Includes fresh perspectives on the often overlooked "Luani of the Jungles," Black Magic, and
works for children, as well as Hughes's more familiar fiction, poetry, essays, dramas, and
other writings"--Provided by publisher.
This Nowhere Place Nov 22 2021 THE TENSE, ATMOSPHERIC AND THOUGHT-PROVOKING THRILLER ABOUT
THE AFTERMATH OF ONE FATAL FRIENDSHIP 'A gripping tale that left me guessing' 5***** Reader
Review 'Entirely addictive . . . A dramatic, escapist read' 5***** Reader Review Nothing ever
happened here . . . Until the first girl died. ______ Ten years ago, Mo arrived at the white
cliffs, befriended by teenagers Cali and Jude. They thought they'd save each other. Within
months, two of them end up dead, the third scarred for life. Now, documentary maker Tarek is
asking difficult questions about what happened that summer. But the truth is something that
must be unburied carefully . . . Or it might just it bury you. This Nowhere Place is a tense
and atmospheric mystery about the aftermath of a fateful and fatal friendship, perfect for
fans of Emma Cline and Jane Harper. ______ 'So refreshing. A thriller, a page-turner,
thoughtful and thought-provoking' Sabine Durrant on His Perfect Wife
White Villa Jan 01 2020 What happens when you invite an outsider in? It was supposed to be
the holiday of a lifetime - a luxury villa in Ibiza, a group of university friends, and their
last chance to cut loose before embarking on their serious adult lives. But when when one of
the group invites an outsider, the aloof and beautiful Natasha, tensions begin to simmer. The
days pass amid the sweltering rays, and dissolve into wild, humid nights. And Natasha seems
bent upon a path of destruction, leading her to Jennifer's boyfriend, Todd - while Jennifer
and the rest of the group look on . . . Then, one hazy afternoon, paradise is shattered. Ten
years later, the friends reunite. Will what happened that afternoon at White Villa now
destroy the lives and facades they have so carefully built?
Natasha And Other Stories Aug 27 2019 One of the most anticipated international debuts of
2004, DavidBezmozgis’s Natasha and Other Stories lives up to its buzz withnumerous award
distinctions and a sheaf of praise from reviewers and readers.These are stories that capture
the immigrant experience with wit and deepsympathy, recalling the early work of Bernard
Malamud and Philip Roth. Anexquisitely crafted collection from a gifted young writer.
Lush Jun 29 2022 Natasha Friend is a Judy Blume for today -- clearly evident in this
remarkable new novel about a girl whose father is an alcoholic and how she and her family
learn to deal with his condition. It's hard to be a 13-year-old girl. But it's even harder
when your father's a drunk. It adds an extra layer to everything -- your family's reactions
to things, the people you're willing to bring home, the way you see yourself and the world.
For Samantha, it's something that's been going on for so long that she's almost used to it.
Only, you never get used to it. Especially when it starts to get worse...
Bare, White and Rosy Sep 08 2020 Natasha Linnet has a weakness for older men, and eagerly
accepts the opportunity to work for the directors of an old-fashion wine merchant. Only the
temptations being dangled in front of her make it possible to endure what is being inflicted
from behind.
For Keeps Dec 24 2021 For sixteen years, Josie Gardner and her mom, Kate, have been a team.
It's been the Gardner Girls against the world, and that's how Josie likes it. Until one day,
they find out that Paul Tucci, Kate's high school boyfriend-the father Josie has never met-is
back in town. Josie's mom suddenly turns back into the heartbroken teenager she was when Paul
moved away. Meanwhile, Josie's on the verge of having her first real boyfriend. And when
Josie learns some surprising truths about Paul Tucci and the past, she begins questioning
what she thought she knew, and finds out what happens when a girl gets the guy she always
wanted and the dad she never knew she needed.
Diego Garcia May 17 2021 Sad and funny and bitter and true, a novel about grief, discovering
your own story, and trying to listen for those stories that are not yours to tell. August
2014. Two friends, writers Damaris Caleemootoo and Oliver Pablo Herzberg, arrive in Edinburgh
from London, the city that killed Daniel—his brother, her frenemy and loved by them both.
Every day is different but the same. Trying to get to the library, they get distracted by
bickering—will it rain or not and what should they do about their tanking bitcoin?—in the end
failing to write or resist the sadness which follows them as they drift around the city. On
such a day they meet Diego, a poet. They learn that Diego’s mother was from the Chagos
Archipelago, that she and her community were forced to leave their ancestral islands by
soldiers in 1973 to make way for a military base. They become obsessed with this notorious
episode in British history and the continuing resistance of the Chagossian people, and feel
urged to write in solidarity. But how to share a story that is not theirs to tell? Sad, funny
and angry, this collaborative fiction builds on the true fact of another: a collaborative

fiction created by the British and US governments to dispossess a people of their homeland.
This Is Crazy Jun 17 2021 From the best selling series, Something So comes the spin-off
series This is... Zara Stone All my life, I've said I will never date a hockey player. I know
better because I've seen and lived it all. My father is a hockey god, my brother is the
captain of the most successful NHL team in the world, and my brother-in-law also plays in the
league. Their lives are complicated, so I went in the opposite direction. I fell in love with
a scholar. But instead of proposing marriage, he broke up with me. Three months later, I saw
his engagement picture on Instagram. I couldn't let him get away with that. No, it didn't
matter what, I was going to make that man see that I did not need him. Evan RichardsI was in
the running to pass my point record from last year, ready to claim the number one spot in the
league. On top of my game, I was riding my career high wave. Then, Hockey's Princess, Zara
Stone tweeted me. She wanted me to crash her ex's wedding. The worst that could happen? A PR
nightmare. The best? A fun night with a beautiful woman. It started out as a game-something
I'm good at. Her crazy idea twisted into something I wasn't looking for, something neither of
us wanted. When push comes to shove, one thing runs through my mind: This is Crazy. Also,
this is crazy right.
Amber Rain Oct 29 2019 Sixteen-year-old Ellie Lauder doesn’t belong. Although she has grown
up in the underground shelter with the descendants of those who survived the amber rain,
their rejection drives her to a dangerous course of action. She flees outside to a vast
wilderness that, according to what she’s been taught, shouldn’t even exist. A young adult,
post-apocalyptic science fiction adventure, Amber Rain is a story about having the courage to
forgive the past and find love in an unstable world.
Addicted to Love Jun 25 2019 Avantika, Natasha and Shubhangi are three ravishing females in
the prime of their lives. They are real go-getters with oodles of nerve and chutzpah. Having
sworn off men a long time ago, their lives take an interesting turn when they get
romantically involved with three equally dashing men. Avantika falls in love with a wickedly
handsome Aristocrat with coffers full of money and exotic jewels. But he also has a strictly
average wife in the background. Does this relationship have a future? Natasha starts dating
an IPS officer who is half her age only to find out that he has fallen head over heels in
love with her. Will she relinquish her freedom to be his consort? Shubhangi, the hopeless
dreamer starts dating an arrogant IAS officer on a whim. Will she find her happy ending in
him? Addicted to Love is a contemporary romance novel that deals with new age relationships
with an unvarnished verisimilitude.
Lush Nov 30 2019 Unable to cope with her father's alcoholism, thirteen year-old Sam
corresponds with an older student, sharing her family problems and asking for advice.
MR White Jan 25 2022 A collection of parts 4, 5 and 6 in the popular 'Mr White' BWWM series!
Join Natasha and Mitch again, yet this time with a new addition to the family! If you're into
interracial romance books (with a black woman and white man), you're going to love this
series! Here are the three parts you get in this bundle: 4. My Honeymoon With Mr White. Join
Natasha Black as she walks down the isle with her white fiance Mitch. It's been a tough few
months planning the wedding, and stresses soon get the better of Tasha on her big day. But
when it all comes down to it, she knows she's marrying the man of her dreams, and the guy she
wants to spend the rest of her life with. Join this interracial couple as they finally get
married and take the honeymoon of a life time. What sites will they see? Who will they meet?
And how will they express their love for each other in this Caribbean paradise? Read on to
find out more... 5. Making Babies With Mr White. After tying the knot, talk between Natasha
and Mitchell soon turns to having babies. After all, they plan on spending the rest of their
lives together, so they might as well do it with a family. But will conceiving a baby be as
easy as they initially think? Find out in this all new story! Join the interracial couple
through ups and down as they try and get Tasha pregnant. Due to the nature of baby making,
this book contains sexually descriptive scenes.: ) 6. Giving Birth To Mr White's Baby. The
baby is coming! A heavily pregnant Natasha Schmidt is ready to give birth, and the whole
family are ready and excited for the new baby boy. But when complications arise, how will
Natasha and her husband Mitchell handle things? And after her things calm down, how will
Tasha feel about her new fuller figure? You'll have to read on to find out! Suitable for 18s
and over only due to the written sex scenes."
The Kingdoms Jul 19 2021 LONGLISTED FOR THE BRITISH SCIENCE FICTION ASSOCIATION 2021 BEST
NOVEL For fans of Matt Haig, Stuart Turton and Bridget Collins comes a sweeping historical
adventure from the Sunday Times bestselling author of The Watchmaker of Filigree Street
'Original, joyous and horrifying, The Kingdoms is an awe-inspiring feat of imagination and
passion which had me in tears by the end' - Catriona Ward Come home, if you remember The

postcard has been held at the sorting office for ninety-one years, waiting to be delivered to
Joe Tournier. On the front is a lighthouse – Eilean Mor, in the Outer Hebrides. Joe has never
left England, never even left London. He is a British slave, one of thousands throughout the
French Empire. He has a job, a wife, a baby daughter. But he also has flashes of a life he
cannot remember and of a world that never existed – a world where English is spoken in
England, and not French. And now he has a postcard of a lighthouse built just six months ago,
that was first written nearly one hundred years ago, by a stranger who seems to know him very
well. Joe's journey to unravel the truth will take him from French-occupied London to a
remote Scottish island, and back through time itself as he battles for his life – and for a
very different future.
A Beginner's Guide to Being Mental Feb 11 2021 ‘Am I normal?’ ‘What’s an anxiety disorder?’
‘Does therapy work?’ These are just a few of the questions Natasha Devon is asked as she
travels the UK campaigning for better mental health awareness and provision. Here, Natasha
calls upon experts in the fields of psychology, neuroscience and anthropology to debunk and
demystify the full spectrum of mental health. From A (Anxiety) to Z (Zero F**ks Given – or
the art of having high self-esteem) via everything from body image and gender to
differentiating ‘sadness’ from ‘depression’. Statistically, one in three of us will
experience symptoms of a mental illness during our lifetimes. Yet all of us have a brain, and
so we ALL have mental health – regardless of age, sexuality, race or background. The past few
years have seen an explosion in awareness, yet it seems there is still widespread confusion.
A Beginner's Guide to Being Mental is for anyone who wants to have this essential
conversation, written as only Natasha - with her combination of expertise, personal
experience and humour - knows how.
Natasha and the Tree Jan 13 2021 In the sterile suburb of Smile Valley-feeling as if her
neighborhood is blaming her for her mother's death-including her father, brother, and
stepmother-eleven-year-old Natasha embarks on a journey into the mouth of a talking tree
growing outside her house, a tree that promises Natasha a magical future in becoming a Druid.
Inside this world, Natasha discovers an evil company run by an old woman named Mom; the
Skinless Man; Rex, a big-nosed midget who carries a whip at all times; and a winged, horned
lady named Demola. This company, Natasha quickly discovers, kidnaps children in a UFO and
transports them to Alien Headquarters where it forces them onto a conveyor belt machine and
turns them into mindless, working adults, all the while unleashing giant bats destroying
entire forests planning to flood the entire world with a sea of dragon blood.
Perfect Mar 27 2022 Depicting with humor and insight the pressure to be outwardly perfect,
this novel for ages 10-13 shows how one girl develops compassion for her own and others’
imperfections. For 13-year-old Isabelle Lee, whose father has recently died, everything's
normal on the outside. Isabelle describes the scene at school with bemused accuracy--the selfimportant (but really not bad) English teacher, the boy that is constantly fixated on Ashley
Barnum, the prettiest girl in class, and the dynamics of the lunchroom, where tables are turf
in a all-eyes-open awareness of everybody's relative social position. But everything is not
normal, really. Since the dealth of her father, Isabelle's family has only functioned on the
surface. Her mother, who used to take care of herself, now wears only lumpy, ill-fitting
clothes, cries all night, and has taken every picture of her dead husband and put them under
her bed. Isabelle tries to make light of this, but the underlying tension is expressed in
overeating and then binging. As the novel opens, Isabelle's little sister, April, has told
their mother about Isabelle's problem. Isabelle is enrolled in group therapy. Who should show
up there, too, but Ashley Barnum, the prettiest, most together girl in class.
Color Me In Apr 27 2022 A powerful coming-of-age novel, pulled from personal experience,
about the meaning of friendship, the joyful beginnings of romance, and the racism and
religious intolerance that can both strain a family to the breaking point and strengthen its
bonds. Growing up in an affluent suburb of New York City, sixteen-year-old Nevaeh Levitz
never thought much about her biracial roots. When her Black mom and Jewish dad split up, she
relocates to her mom's family home in Harlem and is forced to confront her identity for the
first time. Nevaeh wants to get to know her extended family, but because she inadvertently
passes as white, her cousin thinks she's too privileged, pampered, and selfish to relate to
the injustices African Americans face on a daily basis. In the meantime, Nevaeh's dad decides
that she should have a belated bat mitzvah instead of a sweet sixteen, which guarantees
social humiliation at her posh private school. But rather than take a stand, Nevaeh does what
she's always done when life gets complicated: she stays silent. Only when Nevaeh stumbles
upon a secret from her mom's past, finds herself falling in love, and sees firsthand the
prejudice her family faces does she begin to realize she has her own voice. And choices. Will

she continue to let circumstances dictate her path? Or will she decide once for all who and
where she is meant to be? "Absolutely outstanding!" --Nic Stone, New York Times bestselling
author of Dear Martin
Love Orange Jun 05 2020 A disturbing portrait of a modern American family 'Imagine Richard
Yates becoming fascinated by Donald Antrim before writing Revolutionary Road and you'll have
some idea of Love Orange. One of the most satisfying novels you will read this year. This
book rules' Christian Kiefer, author of Phantoms 'I enjoyed every minute of it' Chris Power,
author of Mothers 'A stunningly accurate portrayal . . . shining with vivid dialogue and
observation' Chloe Aridjis, author of Sea Monsters '[A]n exuberant, comic, irresistibly dark
examination of contemporary anxieties' Vanity Fair 'An exquisite balance of humour and
pathos' Lunate An extraordinary debut novel by Natasha Randall, exposing the seam of secrets
within an American family, from beneath the plastic surfaces of their new 'smart' home. Love
Orange charts the gentle absurdities of their lives, and the devastating consequences of
casual choices. While Hank struggles with his lack of professional success, his wife Jenny,
feeling stuck and beset by an urge to do good, becomes ensnared in a dangerous correspondence
with a prison inmate called John. Letter by letter, John pinches Jenny awake from the
"marshmallow numbness" of her life. The children, meanwhile, unwittingly disturb the
foundations of their home life with forays into the dark net and strange geological
experiments. Jenny's bid for freedom takes a sour turn when she becomes the go-between for
John and his wife, and develops an unnatural obsession for the orange glue that seals his
letters... Love Orange throws open the blinds of American life, showing a family facing up to
the modern age, from the ascendancy of technology, the predicaments of masculinity, the
pathologising of children, the epidemic of opioid addiction and the tyranny of the WhatsApp
Gods. The first novel by the acclaimed translator is a comic cocktail, an exuberant skewering
of contemporary anxieties and prejudices.
Where You'll Find Me Dec 12 2020 The first month of school, thirteen-year-old Anna Collette
finds herself... DUMPED by her best friend Dani, who suddenly wants to spend eighth grade
"hanging out with different people." DESERTED by her mom, who's in the hospital recovering
from a suicide attempt. TRAPPED in a house with her dad, a new baby sister, and a stepmother
young enough to wear her Delta Delta Delta sweatshirt with pride. STUCK at a lunch table with
Shawna the Eyebrow Plucker and Sarabeth the Irish Stepper because she has no one else to sit
with. But what if all isn't lost? What if Anna's mom didn't exactly mean to leave her? What
if Anna's stepmother is cooler than she thought? What if the misfit lunch table isn't such a
bad fit after all? With help from some unlikely sources, including a crazy girl-band talent
show act, Anna just may find herself on the road to okay.
My Life in Black and White Nov 03 2022 What if you lost the thing that made you who you are?
Lexi has always been stunning. Her butter-colored hair and perfect features have helped her
attract friends, a boyfriend, and the attention of a modeling scout. But everything changes
the night Lexi's face goes through a windshield. Now she's not sure what's worse: the scars
she'll have to live with forever, or what she saw going on between her best friend and her
boyfriend right before the accident. With the help of her trombone-playing, defiantly uncool
older sister and a guy at school recovering from his own recent trauma, Lexi learns she's
much more than just a pretty face.
Cellar Jan 31 2020 "Lily?" My stomach dropped as a tall, dark-haired man stepped into view.
Had he been hiding between the trees? "No. Sorry." Gulping, I took a step back. "I'm not
Lily." He shook his head, a satisfied grin on his face. "No. You are Lily." "I'm Summer. You
have the wrong person." You utter freak! I could hear my pulse crashing in my ears. How
stupid to give him my real name. He continued to stare at me, smiling. It made me feel sick.
"You are Lily," he repeated. Before I could blink, he threw his arms forward and grabbed me.
I tried to shout, but he clasped his hand over my mouth, muffling my screams. My heart raced.
I'm going to die. For months Summer is trapped in a cellar with the man who took her—and
three other girls: Rose, Poppy, and Violet. His perfect, pure flowers. His family. But
flowers can't survive long cut off from the sun, and time is running out...
Natasha Naturally Jul 07 2020 Natasha Noble is so happy. She's a successful model, with a
gorgeous flat in London, an ultra glamorous lifestyle and a movie star boyfriend. When he
gets down on one knee and proposes she truly thinks her life is perfect. Until it all falls
apart that is! Heartbroken by a bitter a breakup, Natasha is relived to escape the scandal
and fly to India for a fashion shoot, but there she is confronted by her greatest challenge
yet. For she sees firsthand the plight of the Indian cotton farmers and textile workers who
struggle with poverty and the deadly impact of the chemicals they have to use. She longs to
do something to help, but what? After all she's only a model, what can she do? And is she

willing to risk her career to do it? Of one thing you can be sure: her choice will lead her
on the adventure of a lifetime. Join Natasha on a romantic and inspiring journey as she
travels from the 'A' list world of modelling to the stark beauty of the cotton fields of
India.
Love At First Night Sep 28 2019 His life is a misery. All he ever longed for was a true love
and honesty, and every time he thought that he received what he wished for, it did not take
more than a few days for it all to become a long-lost dream that gave him bad memories and a
horrible present to live with. Not far away, she lived the similar life of loneliness,
heartbreaks, and nightmares. Peace, happiness, and faith were like a long-lost dream for her.
She did want a better future, but she wished to forget a horrible past. Though only willing
to live alone, they agreed to marry one another. Is their decision right? Will their life
ever change? Will they ever find true love? If yes, then in whom?
The Power of Poppy Pendle Oct 10 2020 Ten-year-old Poppy will do anything to realize her
dream of becoming a baker, although her parents insist she attend Ruthersfield, the exclusive
girls school for witchcraft, where she excels despite her dislike of magic. Includes baking
tips and recipes.
Assembly Sep 01 2022 SHORTLISTED FOR THE FOLIO PRIZE 2022 SHORTLISTED FOR THE GOLDSMITHS
PRIZE 2021 SHORTLISTED FOR THE BOOKS ARE MY BAG FICTION AWARD 2021 'Diamond-sharp, timely and
urgent' Observer, Best Debuts of 2021 'Subtle, elegant, scorching' Vogue 'Virtuosic,
exquisite, achingly unique' Guardian 'I'm full of the hope, on reading it, that this is the
kind of book that doesn't just mark the moment things change, but also makes that change
possible' Ali Smith 'Exquisite, daring, utterly captivating. A stunning new writer'
Bernardine Evaristo Come of age in the credit crunch. Be civil in a hostile environment. Step
out into a world of Go Home vans. Go to Oxbridge, get an education, start a career. Do all
the right things. Buy a flat. Buy art. Buy a sort of happiness. But above all, keep your head
down. Keep quiet. And keep going. The narrator of Assembly is a Black British woman. She is
preparing to attend a lavish garden party at her boyfriend's family estate, set deep in the
English countryside. At the same time, she is considering the carefully assembled pieces of
herself. As the minutes tick down and the future beckons, she can't escape the question: is
it time to take it all apart? 'One of the most talked-about debuts of the year . . . You'll
read it in one sitting' Sunday Times Style 'Expertly crafted, remarkable, astonishing... A
literary debut with flavours of Jordan Peele's Get Out' Bookseller, Editor's Choice 'Virginia
Woolf's Mrs. Dalloway meets Citizen by Claudia Rankine... As breathtakingly graceful as it is
mercilessly true' Olivia Sudjic 'Bold and original, with a cool intelligence, and so very
truthful about the colonialist structure of British society' Diana Evans 'This marvel of a
novel manages to say all there is to say about Britain today' Sabrina Mahfouz
Finding My Way Through the Darkness Oct 02 2022 Story of my life, starting from the age of
8, I was living in poverty, felt neglected and was physically and emotionally abused. I had
struggled with having low-self esteem and forming relationships with others along the way. I
had been finding my way out of the traps I've set myself unknowingly throughout my life. I
was trying to find the light in between each of the experiences I had been through, by having
faith and courage which helped me to become stronger.
Sleeveless Jul 31 2022 Essays and stories on fashion, art, and culture in the New York of
the 2010s. We were supposed to meet Rose McGowan at Café d'Alsace after the party, but she
cancelled at the last minute. I saw on Twitter that she had been hit with a drug possession
charge, which she insisted was a scheme to keep her Weinstein dirt quiet. I hadn't even read
her Weinstein story… I still wanted to know that the articles were being published, and in
large quantities, but reading stories of abuse and humiliation was as stupefying as a
hangover. I didn't feel empowered; I only felt more hopeless. I wanted to watch the
patriarchy go up in flames, but I wasn't excited about what was being pitched to replace it.
If we got all of it out in the open, what would we have left? My fear was that guilt would
destroy the classics and there'd be no one left to fuck. All movies would be as low-budget
and as puritanical as the stuff they play on Lifetime, all of New York would look like a
Target ad, every book or article would be a cathartic tell-all, and I'd be sexually
frustrated but too ashamed to hook up with assholes, or even to watch porn. —from Sleeveless
Eve Babitz meets Roland Barthes in Sleeveless, Natasha Stagg's follow up to Surveys, her 2016
novel about internet fame. Composed of essays and stories commissioned by fashion, art, and
culture magazines, Sleeveless is a scathing and sensitive report from New York in the 2010s.
During those years, Stagg worked as an editor for V magazine and as a consultant, creating
copy for fashion brands. Through these jobs, she met and interviewed countless industry
luminaries, celebrities, and artists, and learned about the quickly evolving strategies of

branding. In Sleeveless, she exposes the mechanics of personal identity and its monetization
that propelled the narrator of Surveys from a mall job in Tucson to international travel and
internet fame.
Black Imagination Aug 20 2021 "(D)on't think for one minute that Black Imagination is easy.
As you will read here, it is hard-earned and sometimes dangerous, but it's necessary, and
radical, to claim and work towards. Listening to my people in this book gave me so much life,
and I'm pretty sure, dear reader, you're in for the same." --from the Foreword by Steven Dunn
What is your origin story? How do you heal yourself? Imagine a world where you are loved,
safe, and valued. "Witnessing is sacred work too. Seeing ourselves as whole and healthy is an
act of pure rebellion in a world so titillated by our constant subjugation," reflects viral
curator Natasha Marin, on Black Imagination. This dynamic collection of Black voices works
like an incantation of origin, healing, and imagination. Born from a series of conceptual art
exhibitions, the perspectives gathered here are no where near monochromatic. "Craving nuance
over stereotype, we sought out black children, black youth, LGBTQ+ black folks, unsheltered
black folks, incarcerated black folks, neurodivergent black folks, as well as differentlyabled black folks." Each insists on their own variance and challenges every reader to witness
for themselves that Black Lives (and Imaginations) Matter. "A first step toward freeing
ourselves." --Gloria Steinem "I've never felt the physical feeling of pages melting in my
hands or chapters folding themselves into squadrons of black airplanes flying to freedom
because I've never experienced an art object like Black Imagination." --Kiese Laymon, author
of Heavy "Black Imagination required Natasha Marin to curate as a curate in the medieval
sense-- a spiritual guide that cares for souls... We are challenged to move beyond the
abject, beyond pure pessimism, on the wings of a different criticality... 'visioning a world
where none is lonely, none hunted, alien'." --Christian Campbell, author of Running the Dusk
"Defiantly hopeful... think Soul Train Line, think The Stroll, think the joyous striving with
language for the possibilities of safety and hope." --Kwame Dawes, author of Nebraska
The Elites Mar 03 2020 A beautifully written futuristic romance 'There is a rumour that the
Elites don't bleed.' Hundreds of years into the future, wars, riots, resource crises and
rising sea-levels have destroyed the old civilisations. Only one city has survived: NeoBabel, a city full of cultures - and racial tension. Fifteen-year-old Silver is an Elite, a
citizen of Neo-Babel chosen to guard the city due to her superior DNA. She'd never dream of
leaving - but then she fails to prevent the assassination of Neo Babel's president, setting
off a chain of events more shocking and devastating than she could ever have imagined. Forced
to flee the city with her best friend Butterfly (a boy with genetically-enhanced wings),
Silver will have to fight to find her family, uncover the truth about Neo-Babel and come to
terms with her complicated feelings for Butterfly. Packed full of adventure, romance,
exoticism and the power of friendship, THE ELITES is a highly compelling and beautifully
written novel from a supremely talented debut author.
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